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Davis-BesseNPEm Resource

From: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2012 10:16 AM
To: dorts@firstenergycorp.com; custerc@firstenergycorp.com
Cc: Davis-BesseHearingFile Resource
Subject: RE: Thank you...

Steve and Cliff, 
 
   Thanks for your words. I appreciate it. It was a great experience to be the main point of contact of the NRC 
DLR staff through 1 year and facilitate the communications between our staff and yours. I certainly believe we 
cover a lot of issues that in the end helped both ends and most importantly will help the NRC mission to protect 
the health and safety of the public and the environment.  It was very challenging for both ends, I appreciate the 
professionalism and the effort you and your staff put to respond to the staff concerns and the willingness to 
respond asap to meet the schedule.  
 
I’m sure Brian will do a great work moving forward and you’ll keep supporting him.  
 
Regards, 
Samuel Cuadrado de Jesús 
Project Manager 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone:  301-415-2946 
Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov 
 
 
  
 

From: dorts@firstenergycorp.com [mailto:dorts@firstenergycorp.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2012 9:55 AM 
To: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel 
Subject: Thank you... 
 
Sam..... thank you for your strong support and oversight of the Davis-Besse License Renewal Application review process. 
Your willingness to coordinate discussions on the issues helped us better understand the NRC concerns and provide 
better responses to requests for additional information. Your timeliness in responding to our questions and requests aided 
in a more efficient review process for both parties.  
 
I wish you well with your assignment to Callaway. 
_____ 
Steve Dort 
DBNPS License Renewal ----------------------------------------- The information contained in this message is 
intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, 
or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify 
us immediately, and delete the original message. 
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